
How Cool is This! 
To celebrate summer and our many accomplishments,  

We are happy to bring back…  
 

The Kona Ice Truck! 

 

Tuesday, August 21, 12:00 – 3:00 

At the Main Entrance 
 All Phelps Employees will need to show their badge. 

 

Mr. Softee will be making special visits to the Off-Site Locations 1-3pm 

and to the hospital for Night Staff – Monday, Aug 20   11:50 pm – 1:30 am 

Tues, Aug 21       5- 7pm 

at the Main Entrance 


